
Assisting People in Transition Program 
The Assisting People in Transition Program (APIT) provides supplemental financial assistance for single 
parents, out-of-work individuals, individuals with disabilities, individuals from economically disadvantaged 
families, individuals preparing for non-traditional careers relative to their gender, youth in or aged out of the 
Foster Care system, English learners, and homeless individuals who are enrolled in eligible programs and
courses. Supplemental financial assistance may be available in the form of tuition, textbooks, childcare, or 
travel assistance. Support services are available to help eligible students make a smooth transition to college 
and the workforce. Funding for APIT is provided through grants from the Carl Perkins Education Act. For more 
information, visit the WMCC Student Success Center, or call (603) 752-1113. 
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